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October 12, 2017 

Re: INTERBUS Card for the System 300 

As a result of supplier discontinuation, Sciemetric is announcing the end-of-life of the optional INTERBUS fieldbus 
card for Sciemetric’s System 300 systems.  

 

Key Dates 
Product Discontinuation Notice October 12, 2017 
Last Time Buy (date for last order acceptance) October 30, 2017 
Warranty Support until As per Terms and Conditions 
Technical Support (on a best effort basis) until October 31, 2018* 

* Our ability to provide support on the INTERBUS card is dependent upon inventory supplies and/or the third-party vendor. Issues will be handled via 
Sciemetric’s RMA process and we will coordinate with the support with the supplier.  

 

Alternate Product Options 
The System 300 continues to support PROFIBUS and DeviceNet as well as the common soft fieldbuses, such as 
EtherNet/IP and PROFINET. Contact us to review your requirements, noting that some configuration of your application 
may be required when switching fieldbuses.  

 

More Information 

If you have any questions about this notice or would like to learn more about moving to a different type of fieldbus, 
please contact your Sciemetric sales representative, call us directly at 1-877-581-0112 or email 
inquiries@sciemetric.com.  
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